Executive Committee – Meeting Jan 25 @730pm
Present: Pete Jonkman - Chair, Tony VanderMeer – Vice Chair, Anko Buwalda – Secretary, Allan Brennan – Treasurer, Darren Sinke - CEO
1. Peter opened in prayer.
2. Peter presented the results of Darren’s performance review.  Thank you to Coby for incorporating the feedback into a cohesive document!  Peter & Coby met with Darren on January 21st top discuss the review.  It was a positive discussion and Darren signed off on the review.
a. The next step will be to determine the priorities for the next year, based on the Sustainability Plan.  This will be done at the Board retreat in early March.
3. Board recruitment and turnover was discussed.  As we are currently making great progress in the re-structuring and forming of committees, it was unanimously recommended that Bert and Anko be asked to stay on for another year, in addition to asking Hilda to renew her Board membership for a second term.  This would help ensure that we continue to make good progress and establish a new norm.  
a. This will be presented to the whole Board for discussion at the Jan 26th Board meeting.
4. Allan will present the motion at the Jan 26th Board meeting to engage our auditor for another year.  The audit is scheduled for mid-February.
5. Darren will confirm the date for a Board retreat/planning session.  We are aiming for March 2nd.
6. Darren closed in prayer.


